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26th April, 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are delighted to say that on Friday 5th May at 2pm we are celebrating the coronation of     
King Charles III, with a traditional street party.  
 
Given the “Great British” weather, we are going to have plan A and plan B: 
Plan A: 
 

• All parents are welcome to come and join us and partake in a traditional cup of tea with 
a slice of coronation cake at 2pm. 

• Children can come in red, white or blue clothes…or all 3 for the day. 

• Children will be sat at the decorated tables at 2pm where they will sing the new song for 
the King. 

• We will follow singing, with a plate of traditional snacks including jelly, children will 
also be able to make their own coat of arms. 

• We will then be listening and joining in to “God Save the King” 

• Photo opportunities will be given to children by their teacher to pose with the King, 
throughout the afternoon. 

• Children have also requested if we play stand up bingo as a traditional game! (Who am 
I to argue with popular demand!) we will have a number of small prizes for the game. 

• We will then present two small commemoration  gifts to all the children before finishing 
our day at 3.15pm. 

• Nursery children will be holding all above but as a picnic outside in the nursery 
playground. 

 
Plan B: If it rains… 
We will be able to fit all the children in the hall, for what is outlined above, unfortunately this 
means that there will be no room for parents, apologies so let us all keep our fingers crossed. 
 
We are also mindful that Friday is the last revision opportunity for our lovely year 6 and this has 
been considered in terms of organising this event, hence being in the afternoon. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Mowbray 
Head Teacher 
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